THE INSTITUTE OF INTER -AMERICAN AFFAIRS

DIVISION OF HEALTH AND SANITATION

OFFICE OF INTER-AMERICAN AFFAIRS

CASILLA 13120 SANTIAGO, CHILE

August 30th, 1949,

oenora

Laria Flora Yanez de Echeverria
José Miguel-lnfante-85
Presente.

Dear 3ra. Yafez

Thank you very much for sending ne the book. 30
far | have -only thad a,chance to; dip- into it, but
the little" I have' read sounds most-interesting,
and | look forYvard to reading it on ray plane trip.
There is always a special pleasurein reading the
book of someone you have met, for a book is a pro-
jection of the v~ riter as a child is of “its mother,

and it is intriguing to look from the one to the
other.

| am sorry not to have had more time to talk with
ou, but perhaps | shall have the good fortune to
e sent back to Chile.

Sincerely .yours,



